
From: Doris Maloy <maloyd@leoncountyfl.gov>  

Sent: Wednesday, May 13, 2020 12:40 PM 

To: Vince Long <LongV@leoncountyfl.gov>; Alan Rosenzweig <RosenzweigA@leoncountyfl.gov>; Jimbo 

Jackson <JacksonJ@leoncountyfl.gov>; Mary Ann Lindley <LindleyM@leoncountyfl.gov>; Bill Proctor 

<PROCTORB@leoncountyfl.gov>; Rick Minor <MinorR@leoncountyfl.gov>; Kristin Dozier 

<DozierK@leoncountyfl.gov>; Nick Maddox <MaddoxN@leoncountyfl.gov>; Bryan Desloge 

<DeslogeB@leoncountyfl.gov>; Akin Akinyemi <AAkinyemi@leonpa.org>; Gwen Marshall 

<GMarshall@leoncountyfl.gov>; Mark Earley <EarleyM@leoncountyfl.gov>; Walt McNeil 

<mcneilw@leoncountyfl.gov>; TerryRhodes@flhsmv.gov (TerryRhodes@flhsmv.gov) 

<terryrhodes@flhsmv.gov>; Watson, Sharon <SharonWatson@flhsmv.gov> 

Subject: Reopening of Tax Collector Offices 

  

All, 

  

Tax Collector Service Centers will reopen to the public on June 1.  Prior to opening, we are 

modifying a few of our procedures to ensure the safety of employees and customers as we 

endeavor to help stop the spread of COVID-19.  Accordingly, I would appreciate your help in 

spreading the word to your customers and staff about the following: 

  

1. Office hours will be 8:30AM until 3:30PM.  Number of customers entering a service 

center will be limited and only the person transacting business will be permitted to 

enter. 

2. The temperature of every customer will be taken before entering the building.  

Individuals with temperature in excess of 100 degrees will not be permitted to enter. 

3. Customers will be required to wear a facial covering to enter the service center and 

while in the office. 

4. Customers will be encouraged to continue to use online, dropbox, and mail for vehicle 

registration and property tax transactions. 

5. Services will be limited which means concealed weapon original applications and driving 

skill tests are still suspended. 

  

Thanks for your assistance.  We have been working behind the scenes during the time the 

offices have been closed to the public, so we know there is great demand to reopen. If you have 

any questions, please call me at 606-4710 (direct line). 

  

Doris Maloy  

 

 
Under Florida law, e-mails received by the Tax Collector's Office are public records. Both the message and the e-mail address it 
was sent from (except any information that is exempt from disclosure under State law) may be released in response to a public 
records request.  

 
CAUTION: This message originated from outside of the company. Please take all precautions when opening 

attachments or links from outside sources. 

 

 


